
From:                                                       Carol Wilson 
Sent:                                                         23 August 2024 15:38 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Gatwick Expansion 
  

Interested Party Reference number: 20046989 

Dear Sirs, 
  
R17d.9 Carbon Budget Delivery Plan 
  
The High Court decision is important and relevant to the application. 
  
  
R17d.10  Carbon Cap Scheme 
  
It is important that there is such a requirement and that Scope 3 emissions are included. 
  
The draft gives a good basis for the final scheme. 
  
  
Carol Wilson 
23.08.2024 
 


